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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/268 
 
Subject: Lymphoedema, Chronic Oedema and Wound Care Services in the Community 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 regarding the NHS Integrated Care Board 
that is responsible for the purchasing of services for the 
management of lymphoedema, chronic oedema and wound care 
in the community. I believe this information is held by your 
organisation and is subject to the provisions of the Act. 
 
We are hoping you can provide us with contact information for 
the Provider or Trust responsible for decision-making and the 
purchasing of services. We are specifically interested in the 
management of lymphoedema, chronic oedema and wound care 
in the community. 

The ICB is responsible for decision-making and the purchasing of 
services, the services listed are delivered in the community by Sirona 
care & health CIC. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 19 October 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


